
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

11. HERITAGE WEEK – REQUEST FOR FUNDING 
 
 The Board considered a request for funding from the Assistant Community Adviser (Tanya Ewins) for 

the Carter Heritage Week event to be held from 15 to 22 October 2004.  
 
 The Board resolved that $100 be granted from the Board’s 2004/05 Heritage Award fund towards the 

production of the cemetery tour booklets. 
 
 


